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Philanthropy
Red Cross Thanks TFMoran for Support

TFMoran Bedford staff was presented with a contribution plague from
American Red Cross-NH/VT CEO, Maria Devlin

Bedford, NH — On November 9, Maria
Devlin, CEO, American Red Cross-NH
& VT, visited the TFMoran corporate

office to thank the company and staff

for generously supporting the Hurricane
Harvey and Irma reliel efforts.

Both the Bedford and Portsmouth
offices were presented with a contribution
plaque. Devlin explained how the relief ef-
forts were progressing from the devastat-
ing hurricanes that hit Texas and Florida.

“The employees of TFMoran have
shown time and time again that they are

willing to pitch in to help out the people
in need whether they are in the next town
or half way around the world,” said Dylan
Cruess, COO of TFMoran. “That’s the
kind of people we are proud to employ
here, compassionate and generous.”

TFMoran, Inc.
contributed to the Hurricane Harvey
and Irma relief efforts by donating to the
American Red Cross. Together the staff
donated $2,885, which combined with
TFMoran’s $2,500 gave a total donation
of $5,385.
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